
 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 The Planning Commission of the Village of Evendale will conduct a public hearing 

beginning at 5:30 pm on Tuesday, January 15, 2019, in the Council Chambers at Evendale 

Village Municipal Building, 10500 Reading Road.  The purpose of the public hearing will be to 

review the Aerohub South preliminary and final subdivision plat per Section 1256.10 of the 

Evendale Zoning Code for 13 acres of Village-owned land on the south side of Glendale-Milford 

Rd. immediately west of I-75. Copies of all documents related to the public hearing are on file in 

the Evendale Building Department.  They may be inspected during normal business hours.  The 

public is invited to attend and comment at the public hearing. 
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